Kristin’s Class Newsletter

May 8, 2006  763-533-1092  Clara Barton Open School  kristinlorna@comcast.net
***********************************************************************

Dear Families,

What a beautiful weekend!  I hope that our camping days are just like this!  We’ll have a great time, even if they aren’t.  We have lots of people working on the details to make sure our days at camp are filled with fun and learning.


This week you will find a map to the campground and a supply list attached to the newsletter.  I hope that you will get in touch with me if you have ideas, questions or concerns.  Phone at school or at home, e-mail- it’s all good.

I put a new permission slip and volunteer form with the newsletter this week if I haven’t got yours yet.  Please return asap- the trip is almost here!

Melissa’s Full Time!


Our bright and brave student teacher Melissa will take over full time the middle of this week.  She has been working up to it, teaching most of the lessons and managing the transitions.  I will be close by, available to you, the kids, and Melissa if they need me.  But they probably won’t!  Melissa has interesting and engaging lessons planned for next week, has fantastic management skills and knows just what to do.  Have fun, Melissa!
“Have to” Homework

Last week I sent a form for some “have to” homework. I’ll send it again in case you didn’t get it.  Each child will choose a body part to learn about at home and gather some facts from books or the internet.  There are lots of great kids’ sites.  We’d like the students to do their own writing with your help.  We will be writing reports using the facts at school.

The Brain!


Next week we’ll learn about our brains.  There’s a lot of interesting info out there.  We’ll be helping the kids assess their left or right brain dominance and learning about which parts of the brain do what.  Fun!
Dancing with Allison


Our class got to practice some “steps” with Allison last week.  We are planning a performance that will show what we’ve learned about the rhythms of our bodies.  Be watching for a date and time to come home soon.

The Science Museum


We have tentatively set up the trip to the Science Museum for June 12.  Watch for a permission slip coming soon.

Thanks for all of your support! 

The next couple newsletters will come from Melissa!   

Kristin

